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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope that you have enjoyed reading about your child’s achievements in their school report for the academic 
year 2020-2021.  If you have any questions, please call the office and ask to speak to the class teacher.  
Could I also ask you to fill in the report comment slip that accompanied the report and return it to the class 
teacher on Monday.  Most of the children will have the opportunity to meet with their new class teacher on 
Wednesday. 

After thirty six years of working at Beulah, we are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Styles as she moves from Beulah 
to an exciting new chapter of her life. We will also being saying goodbye to Miss Ahmed and Miss King as they 
are both relocating.  The staff and children at Beulah Infants and Nursery School will miss them all very much 
and we would like to say a very big thank you and wish them all good luck for the future! 
We are excited to be welcoming two new members of staff to the school; Miss Butler who will  be the nursery 
teacher and Miss Rohmat who will be a year one teacher.  
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all parents / carers for their continued support throughout 
this  difficult school year and wish you all a safe and happy summer holiday.  
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Other events / dates to note 
 
Thursday 3rd September - First day of the new school year for year 1 and year 2 
Monday 6th September - Open morning for all nursery children 
Wednesday 8th September - Mornings or afternoons (only for reception) 
Monday 13th September - Reception children start all day 
 
 

Current Class Name New Class Name New Class Teacher 

 Nursery—Gold Miss  Butler 

Nursery  
Gold  

Please check the reception 
class lists in the school office. 

Mrs Hunte (Yellow) 
Miss Vistuer (Red) 

Red 
 

Purple Mrs Schoeffer  

Yellow Green Miss Rohmat 

Purple Lilac Miss Cashmiri 

Green Indigo Mrs Besong 


